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Charnwood North 
Newsletter 

Your Local Team 

What matters to you  

We have listened to you and the concerns you raised and will prioritise the fol-

lowing from January 2025.  

Priority 1: Significant rise in Drug Dealing and Drug Use. What we are going to 

do: Targeted patrols to identify drug dealers and drug users in key locations, dis-

rupt them and seek to identify and close down supply lines being used. Working 

closely with local residents and councils to gather intelligence to assist with tack-

ling the problem. Stop and search powers are being deployed in the key locations. 

Priority 2: Burglaries around the A6 Villages. What we are going to do: High visi-

bility patrols around all areas of the beat with dedicated patrols later into the evening specifically aimed at preventing 

burglary opportunities. Burglary advice and leaflets are being provided during the beat surgeries and also via neighbour-

hood link. 

Priority 3: Anti-Social Behaviour. What we are going to do: Dedicated ASB Car has been in force to assist with any anti-

social behaviour that is occurring. Regular patrols by the beat team in high priority locations have also enable the force 

to see a large reduction in ASB related crime. 

 

• Sileby 

• Barrow Upon Soar 

• Seagrave 

• Sgt 882 Mark Smith 

• PC 1548 Heath Taylor 

• PC 941 Laura Keen 

• PCSO 6091 Will Manship 

• PCSO 6031 Charlie Dash 

NL59 Covers the below areas 

• Burton on the Wolds 

• Walton on the Wolds 

• Cossington 

 

• Cotes 

• Hoton 

• Wymeswold 
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News 

Community engagements 

Don’t miss out on our events  

Please see our social media page for up coming events on the Charnwood North Beat 

Christmas 2024 

Christmas is fast approaching! This is a prime time for burglaries and drink drivers with houses being less occupied due to 
events and get togethers. Please ensure your doors are always locked. Keep an eye out on our neighbourhood link emails 
on our burglary prevention advice. The beat team will be patrolling hotspots and will be undertaking proactive action on 
drink and drug driving throughout the festive period 

January 2025  

The team will continue to focus on the beat priorities into the new year. The work that has been done over the last 3 
months is allowing the beat team to be proactive in tackling these priorities. 

The beat team wishes all of you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Beat Engagements 

We are now doing our beat surgeries from the libraries in Barrow and Sileby. 

We held our first Sileby beat surgery which was a great success and will advertise the dates for January shortly via our 
social media platforms. 

Get involved!  

Please take this opportunity to raise any concerns you may have and to find out what we are doing to tackle the issues 
that matter to you.  

We urge you to call 999 in an emergency - if you or someone else are in immediate danger, or a crime is in progress. 

Please take the time to visit the site in order that you can come and share your views, and help to develop the priorities 
that concern you. This can be done using the QR codes below. 

                   Confidence Survey                         Your Views Survey  
        

Facebook : Charnwood Police 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/charnwoodpolice/

